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Roxanne Maher

From: Kevin J. Dombrowski

Sent: Sunday, July 17, 2022 2:03 PM

To: Sean M

Cc: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Re: The Ledyard Gardens

Sean,
Thanks you for your interesting idea, I will forward to the Council Land Use Committe for further consideration.
I apologize for my late response, have had a hectic week at work.

Thanks
Kevin Dombrowski
Chair
Ledyard Town Council

From: Sean M <seanthomasmoriarty@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 8:19 PM
To: Kevin J. Dombrowski <KJDom@ledyardct.org>
Subject: The Ledyard Gardens

Hello,

For the health, well-being and security of Ledyard and its residents, I ask that you
please read my attached proposal for starting a production garden in the heart of our
town.

The Ledyard Gardens, as I'd like it to be called, would be an important step toward
securing local, sustainable food in these unnerving times.

I'm a son of Ledyard with real farm experience. I'd like to put that to work for the town
that raised me. I make my proposal with Ledyard's best interest at heart. I hope you
can envision what I see in the pages attached.

I understand this may be unprecedented - so are the challenges we are all facing. The
larger food system, on which we are entirely dependent, is not built to last. It
is unsustainable. It's going to be a tremendous amount of work, but I'd like to bring the
right way home.

Let's begin that conversation.

- Sean Moriarty

You don't often get email from seanthomasmoriarty@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
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Please feel free to share this proposal with anyone. I've sent this email to the following
people:

Fred Allyn, Kristen Chapman, Kevin Dombrowski, Andra Ingalls, Whit Irwin, John
Marshall, Mary K. McGrattan, Gary Paul, Naomi Rodriguez, Timothy Ryan, William D.
Saums, Juliet Hodge, John Herring, Thomas Weber, Nancy Woodlock, Katrina Aligata


